From: researchguide [mailto:researchguide@yahoo.com] 
Sent: September 23, 2006 2:08 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Board File Number: EB-2006-0034
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

 

I object to the proposed delivery rate increase for 2007 of about 5% by Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.

 

Today (Sept. 22, 2006), I already got a shock with a bill from Enbridge stating that my previous monthly Equal Billing Plan amount of $54.88 will be revised and increased to $114.22 beginning Oct. 2006 under a new plan name of Budget Billing Plan (BBP).

 

If Enbridge's application for rate increase is approved by the Ontario Energy Board, we will have to pay even more in 2007.  The increase cannot be justified as natural gas prices have gone down considerably from a high of around $12 to the current $4.63 on Sept. 22, 2006.  On the contrary, we should expect a decrease in rates as Enbridge is, and will very likely be, paying considerably less for natural gas.  There is no need to increase delivery rates as the cost of gas is so low that it will more than offset any increase in delivery charges.  

 

Please see excerpt from an article By RUSSELL GOLD and ANN DAVIS

(Posted on Yahoo! Finance)
September 16, 2006; Page B5

 

On Friday (Sept. 15, 2006), natural-gas futures on the New York Mercantile Exchange hit their lowest point in two years, $4.65 per million British thermal units. ...

 

Natural-gas futures are off 68% from the Nymex-record high of $15.378, reached on Dec. 13, and off 56% for the year to date.

 

Thank you.

 

I. Lee
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